
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 1.4 RAWHITI DOMAIN COMMUNITY GARDEN PROPOSAL 
 
  Mary McCammon and Pat Goosey, from the New Brighton Project Incorporated, were in 

attendance in support of the proposed community garden in Rawhiti Domain.  They confirmed 
that the New Brighton Project is willing to become the lessee for the site because the project fits 
within the organisation’s scope and objects.  New Brighton Project intends to oversee the 
establishment stage, until a dedicated trust is formed to manage the garden. 

 
  The Board’s decision is recorded under Part B, clause 4 of this report. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


